
Dear Parents, 

Welcome to Repetto Kindergarten! We are looking forward to a 
rewarding and exciting year. Due to our limited budget on school 
supplies please donate the following supplies for your child to use 
in class. Please bring the following items in a bag marked with 
your child’s name to Kindergarten Orientation ,  August 9, 2017 
(the day before the first day of school.)

• 1 pack of 16 Jumbo Crayola Crayons or 16 Twistable crayons 
including Flesh/peach color..

• Markers (Crayola washable classic color 8 or 10 count)

• 1 reams of Xerox paper 
8 - plastic 2 pocket folders – (durable poly materials) 2 green, 2 
red, 2 yellow, and 2 purple colored folders

• 1 Pencil Box (5x8 inches)

• 3 bottles of Elmer’s glue (4 oz. size)

• Glue Sticks

• 1 pack of Erasers (Staedtler, HI-Polymer, or Magic Rub) 

• 1 box of Kleenex 

Teacher Wish Lists: (Optional)

• Baby wipes (Kirkland or any unscented brand)

•  Disinfecting wipes (Lysol or Clorox)

• Ziploc Bags (Quarter or gallon size)

• Gift Cards to: Office Depot, Staples, Target, Lakeshore, or 
Costco for picture developing. 

Thank you very much for your generosity and support! 


